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Farewell Call by the Indian Ambassador on the Vice President of Indonesia 

 

The Ambassador of India to Indonesia and Timor Leste H.E. Mr. Gurjit Singh paid a 

farewell call on the Hon’ble Vice President of Indonesia H.E. Mr. Jusuf Kalla on 18 December 

2015.  

The Ambassador thanked the Vice President for his continuous support in further 

strengthening the bilateral relationship. The visit of the Vice President of India to Indonesia in 

November 2015 provided an impetus to the cooperation on wide array of sectors including 

renewable energy, Make in India, Smart Cities and culture. The action points that emanated 

during the visit need to be carried forward. 

The Vice President commended the contribution of Ambassador Gurjit Singh in 

consolidating the ties between the two countries and said that the achievements made by the 

Ambassador during his tenure in promoting and strengthening the interaction at all levels are 

remarkable. 

Both the dignitaries discussed ways to enhance the economic partnership including 

implementation of B2B MOUs, cooperation on renewable energy and smart cities, market 

access for Indian rice & sugar and giving more thrust to the business content through private 

sectors.  
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